
Employment OPPORTUNITY With the

                      COLUMBIA COUNTY  
                          SHERIFF’S OFFICE

COURTHOUSE SECURITY
   DEPUTY

            Columbia County is hiring  for a position of

Courthouse Security Deputy.

This position is ideal for retired law enforcement

officers who are seeking part-time or full-time work. 

The Sheriff will consider job share candidates as well

as PERS retirees who can work full time for the

Sheriff’s Office  without hourly limitations. 

Candidates MUST be currently certified with DPSST

in Police or Corrections.  

Candidates must also have a valid driver’s license and

be able to pass a thorough background screening as

well as pre-hire medical, drug & alcohol and

psychological screening.  

Salary: $20.22 - $29.62 per hour with no benefits.

County applications are mandatory and must be submitted to the County Human Resources

Department by 5:00 pm on October 14, 2015.  Incomplete or unsigned applications will not be

accepted. Applications will only be accepted via online submission per the instructions

online.

Go to www.co.columbia.or.us  and click on Jobs to download announcement and application form

and submit as instructed to HRJobs@co.columbia.or.us.

Columbia County Human Resources, 230 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR 97051 (503) 397-3874.

Columbia County is an Equal Opportunity Employer - a copy of our EEOP is available at the web site above.

http://www.co.columbia.or.us/

